
In reply  ref er  to
ME  311.1883  Gomez  and  Rubio/16

DEPARTME:NT  OF  STATE:
WASHINGTON

June  1§.  19al.

The  Honorable

The  Governor  of  Oklahoma,

Oklahoma  City.

Sir:

Your  letter  of  June  8,   1931,  is  acknowledged with

much  appreciation,  together  with  its  enclosure,  a  copy

of  a  letter  addressed  by  you  to  the  Consul  of  Mexico  at

Oklahoma  City,  rela,tive  to  the  recent  shooting  of  two

Mexica,n  students  at  Ardmore,  Oklahoma.

I -take  the  occasion  to  express  also  my  deep  appre-

ciation  f or  the  prompt  action  which  you  have  initiated

with  a  view  to  investigating  the  deplorable  incident  and

to  egta,blishing  the  responsibilitly  for  its  occurrence.

I  have  the  honor  to  be,  Sir,Tanffer;.cia-::_
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